
 
 
 
 
  HOLIDAY CAROLING AT FELLOWSHIP HALL ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17 AT NOON TO 1:00 
 
I hope that everyone is getting into the holiday spirit!  These past weeks that Pip and I have conducted 
unit inspections, I have gotten into the holiday spirit by enjoying the festive way that many of you have 
decorated your units in preparation for the holidays.  Thank you! 
 
I wanted to let you know that some families and members from the Presbyterian Church of Mt. Kisco 
(“PCMK”) will be coming to Fellowship Hall this Sunday, December 17, from approximately noon to 
1:00 p.m. for caroling.  For those who have recently moved to Fellowship Hall, Rev. Fairchild, the 
minister of PCMK, had the idea to create Fellowship Hall, and he and other members of the church 
arranged for the acquisition of the property and the design and construction of the facilities at 
Fellowship Hall in the early 1960’s.  Since Fellowship Hall started operating in 1963, the cooperators of 
Fellowship Hall (who can elect anyone they choose to the Board) have annually elected several 
members of PCMK to serve on the Board and as Officers of Fellowship Hall.   PCMK is very proud of its 
long relationship with Fellowship Hall.  
 
We hope that the carols will help everyone enjoy and celebrate the holiday season.  If you would like 
the carolers to knock on your door and sing in front of your unit on Sunday, please let Lauren know. 
 
Best wishes to all for a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season, 
 
Paul C. Meyer 
President  
Fellowship Hall, Inc. 
December 14, 2023  


